During the past six  months,
there have been a number of new
hires at NDC and we would like
to take this opportunity. to in-
troduce them in this newsletter.

Bill Miller brings 18 years of
experience 1o his new position as
Financial Vice President for
NANA, Prior to moving to
Alaska, Bill worked as a partner

in the Norfolk, Virginia office of

Ernst and Whinney.
John Rense is the new Vice

President of Resources, prior to
coming to work for NANA, John
was with Bristol Bay Native Cor-
poration in resource manage-
ment, and prior to that the Alaska
Manager of mineral exploration
tfor Phillips Petroleum,

Bert Greist, a NANA Share-
holder, is back with the land
department  as  Resource
Manager. Prior to this, Bert was
busy pursuing a degree in

 Business Administration at the U

of A, Fairbanks and managing the
farm site in Selawik for almost 2
years. Bert brings 9 years ex-
perience as Director of the Land
Department to his newest position
with NANA,

Marie Osborne is the new
Assistant Manager for
NANA/Mannings and a NANA
Shareholder, She and her family
recently moved from Fairbanks,
where Marie worked for Tanana
Chiefs Conference in employ-

ment for four years.

Mary Barger, Bert Patterson
and Mona Geary--all NANA
Shareholders--have joined the ac-
counting staff during the past few
months, Mary  moved from
Kotzebue where she had worked
for the Northwest Arctic School
District, Bert Patterson is a recent
graduate of Alaska Business Col-
lege, and Mona Geary graduated
from the Seward Skill Center
about a year ago.

Rhoda Fox has rejoined NANA
on a part-time basis as secretary
for NANA Qilfield Services.
Rhoda, a NANA Sharehoder has
worked for NANA at various
times during the past six years,

Linda Wood returned to An-
chorage from Buckland at the end
of the summer to work in accoun-
ting and then as the Driver for
NDC. Linda is a former

employee of NANA Develop-

ment  Corporation and  a

*Shareholder.

Welcome aboard!!




